
Parliamentary Secretary and Minister for Implementation Oliver 
Dowden, has lent his support to GovNewsDirect for their Public 
Sector Paperless Awards. The Awards are a recognition of 
excellence in the public sector for innovations in transformation, 
digitising information and reducing paper waste.

MP support for Public Sector 
Paperless Awards

“A year has passed since the inaugural Public Sector 
Paperless Awards, and we are delighted to see the 
impact it has had in supporting the government’s wider 
goals for digital transformation.

We have seen a significant increase in the number of 
nominations for the 2018 awards which is a clear 
demonstration of the public sector’s commitment to 
digital transformation. It is fantastic that the awards have 
inspired more people to come forward and showcase the 
great steps they are already taking, but also to strive for 
further excellence.

Streamlining operations and finding smarter ways of 
working is a top priority for the Government."

Website
www.paperlessawards.co.uk
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